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November 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

As we begin the new half term, I would like to take this opportunity to say what a fabulous start we have had to the 2018/19 academic year.  We are already celebrating Debate Mate Success, we had an uplifting and reflective St Francis of Assisi Feast Day Assembly and our Head of Music attended the National Pearson Awards for Classroom Heroes on the 21st October as a National Silver award winner.

Our Year 7 cohort have settled in extremely well and are already living out our values of Ambition, Pride, Peace, Reconciliation, Respect and Happiness.  We encourage all our students to attend one of our extra-curricular opportunities and there continues to be many to choose from.   Please see the website for further details on our range of extra-curricular opportunities.

Our Year 11 Student Leadership Team are developing in their roles and are already working with the Senior Leadership Team with the developments across all aspects of Academy life.
As a polite reminder, I would like also like to take this opportunity to stipulate our expectations for attendance which is a minimum of 97%.  We expect all our students to be on time for school and be present in the building before 8.40am.  We have a great deal of pride in our students and as a result we always expect them to have a smart appearance.  As parents you support us well with this mission and our students always look smart.  We would like to thank you for this.
Listed below are the important dates for this half term and also included are the dates of our parents evenings. Please be reminded about the importance of attending these.  

There are many more events and activities which take place at The Academy of St Francis of Assisi, so please visit our website regularly to keep up to date with any upcoming events.  The website can be found at www.asfaonline.org
	Thursday 22nd November 2018
	Year 11 Parents Evening

	Monday 26th – Friday 30th November 2018
	Year 7 – 10 Assessment Cycle One

	Thursday 6th December 2018
	Multi-Cultural Christmas Celebration

	Wednesday 12th December 2018
	Y11 Certificate Evening

	Thursday 13th December 2018
	Year 7 Parents Evening

	Thursday 20th December 2018
	Students finish at 12.30pm

	Wednesday 16th January 2019
	Year 10 Parents Evening

	Thursday 21st February 2019
	Year 8 Parents Evening

	Wednesday 8th May 2019
	Year 9 Parents Evening


Once again, I would like to thank you for your ongoing support as we work together to ensure that your child achieves success.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs Tracey Greenough
Headteacher
